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1. My wife and I have owned and occupied our residential property since 1979.
2. Our property is very close, no more than 150 metres, to the western end of the proposed Northern Runway. The
proposal to develop the Emergency Runway to become a fully operational Northern Runway, plus moving it nearer to our
residential property, came as a profound shock.
3. The construction involved with and the operation of the Northern Runway going forward will render our home
uninhabitable. This will result in a massive decrease in our property's value, and quite possibly render it unsaleable as a
residential property. Because the plans are in the public domain our property's value has already been significantly and
adversely affected.
4. If any permission is granted to allow this construction work and operation we would expect full compensation well before
any works commence.
5. It is shameful that given our proximity to the proposed construction and operational activity going forward we have not
received any direct contact with the Project team, except for an unofficial visit last week which was instigated by
ourselves.


